
Tuke School Newsletter
Autumn 2022             Celebrating Tuke School’s Autumn news & events!

This year has seen the return of lots of in-
person events and celebrations for all of Tuke
School, which has been wonderful for the 
school community! From a Harvest Festival to 
a live School Performance, Tuke School is 
thriving and providing lots of exciting 
experiences for our young learners!

This Autumn we celebrated Harvest Festival 
by holding a special assembly and collecting 
items for the Peckham Food Bank. Then our 
sixth form students showed their kind and 
caring ways by delivering the collection to the 
food bank. Well done Everest Class!

This term we were so lucky to have drum 
workshops with Drumheads for lots of our 
classes. Our students really enjoyed exploring 
the different beats and songs, and showed 
the rest of the school their new drum skills at 
a brilliant performance in November.

Tuke School has been celebrating Black 
History Month this term by providing lots of 
interesting opportunities for our students to 
learn about black culture. Students made 
artworks inspired by black artists, and 
explored sensory rooms that looked at 
sporting heroes, foods and aromatic smells  
from around the world. Tuke even held an 
amazing fashion show to share and celebrate 
all of our different cultures at school!
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caring



Our whole-school trip to Millwall Football 
Club was a huge success this year! The 
students had a fun-filled party and a 
hearty festive lunch, along with games 
and a dancing competition too! We are 
very grateful for Millwall FC for their 
kindness and generosity! 

At the end of this term we really enjoyed 
the Tuke School Winter Fayre, which sold 
lots of beautiful cards, decorations and 
sweets. We have such talented students 
who create stunning artworks with the 
support of our amazing support staff!

This year saw the return of our School 
Performances, and Tuke put on a magical 
version of ‘A Christmas Carol’. All of the 
classes worked hard to create an amazing 
show that was enjoyed by all!

Tuke School is proud to celebrate 
achieving two gold awards for the ‘MOVE’ 
programme and ‘Investors in People’. 
MOVE is an activity-based practice that 
helps young adults to gain independent 
movement, whilst Investors in People 
give awards to organisations that have a 
high level of investment and development 
for their staff. Well done to everyone at 
Tuke for such incredible work!


